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ASX Release 21 February 2019 

CLARIFICATION STATEMENT 
 
 

In response to enquiries received by the Company following media reports of the closure of the  

Good Friday mine in New South Wales, AuStar Gold Limited (ASX: AUL) advises that it has no 

connection to the Good Friday mine, its owners or operators. 

 

End 
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